
 

Urgent items due to be 

considered by Council Cabinet 
 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 

Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 

 

The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that they can be implemented 

as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to consider it at a meeting 

on 13 July 2022.  It was not included on the Forward Plan.   

 

The item is detailed below 

 

Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

Derby Holiday Activity and Food 

Programme  

 

This item was originally in the Forward Plan but was 

withdrawn as it was not thought to be a key decision.  It was 

subsequently deemed to be a key decision and needs to be 

considered at the July 2022 meeting of Council Cabinet to 

allow the programme to run over the school summer 

holidays.  The 2022 Holiday Activity and Food Programme in 

Derby will build on the success of previous years and follow 

the same mixed delivery model undertaken in 2021. This will 

involve Community Action Derby focussing on third sector 

provision across the city, and the Council delivering through 

schools and children’s centres.  This will ensure all areas of 

the city can be reached in a coordinated and targeted way.   

 

Late Item – Darley Mills Bridge – Delivery 

of a temporary footbridge and delivery 

options 

 

This item is being brought to Council Cabinet in response to 

an urgent need to deliver a short term temporary bridge at 

Darley Mills.  The option being considered was not available 

at the point when the Forward Plan was published and was 

therefore not included.  Approving this item now, rather than 

waiting until the item could be included in the Forward Plan, 

allows for the temporary bridge to be put in place quickly to 

support both the community and local businesses. 

 

 


